August 4, 2021

Oregon Public Utility Commission
Attn: Filing Center

201 High Street SE, Suite 100
Salem, Oregon 97301

RE: UW 188 Withdrawal of Advice No. OPUC 21-01

South Coast Water Company LLC originally filed Advice No. 21-01 on June 16, 2021, with a
requested effective date of August 1, 2021. After consultation with PUC Staff, South Coast Water
Company now withdraws the original advice filing.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please contact me at (503) 224-
3454.

Respectfully submitted this 4th day of August 2021.

Sincerely,

South Coast Water Company, LLC
By:  Puttman Capital, LLC

Its: Manager
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Name: Thomas J. Puttman\
Title: Manager
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